Sent: Monday, July 14, 2008 3:18 PM |
To: Perry, Michael
Subject: RE: Thank You

No, thank you Mike, when I started here as a temp in November 1997, we were on the same elevator, you going to the 9th fl. and I was going to the
reception area on the 11th fl. You introduced yourself and I thought, I just met the CEO of the company and he actually spoke to me.

Mike because you had a dream, a vision that was realized, I have been employed for 10 1/2 years, if I had not been here at Indymac, who knows where I
would be or be doing right now. You have created jobs for thousands of people, giving them the ability to purchaes homes, cars or just live a comfortable
life supporting our families. So no, thank you Mr. Perry, for being the best CEO around and best wishes to you and your family (GOD BLESS). I will never
forget you or what you helped me do for my family.

A FAITHFIL EMPLOYEE



